
24th March 2023 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  

Under the Sea 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 2 sounds Set 1 sounds Word reading 

This week we have continued to learn about our topic ‘Under the Sea’. We have been  
making our own jelly fish and writing about creatures who live under the sea, like the 
Rainbow Fish in our story. 
 
We have also been finding different ways to make numbers to 10. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Jc0JiwBF/jBbqs9r6
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/rQGM2P7m/TDd2bPBW
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/2Z87qgAk/TWZ77G99


Next Week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will become authors and write our own story 
based on the book ‘The Rainbow Fish’.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will continue to learn all about the numbers 
to 10. 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
whole             beak  

 
predict 

 
 blossom             resistant  

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will learn about Japan and comparing it 
to Kilburn. We will get to make our own Su-
shi. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems Expressive Arts and 
Design 

 
We will be painting in the style of 
Hokusai’s ‘The Great Wave’. 
 
 

 

 Messages 

Remember to send in any photos of your     chil-
dren learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 


